
 
 
 
 

May 29, 2009 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Edwin M. Hackett, Executive Director 
    Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – COMSECY-09-0013 – REQUEST TO 

SOLICIT FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF A NEW MEMBER TO 
REPLACE OTTO MAYNARD ON THE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDS (ACRS) 

 
 
The Commission has approved the proposed Federal Register notice and press release to 
begin the solicitation process for a new member of the ACRS.   
 
With an overarching priority of maintaining the highest level of technical competency, the ACRS 
should work to ensure a diverse group of individuals is considered during the interview process. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Lyons  
 Commissioner Klein  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 EDO 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


